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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Will Mast[wmast@pesenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2007 3:05 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Sparkle Cleaners

Thanks Jerry, I received your fax of the map showing your preferred locations of MW-03 and -04. We will make
changes upon implementation, and give you at least three days notice before starting either the soil or
groundwater piece of the work.

Will Mast
Associate Engineer
PES Environmental, lnc,
1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100
Novato. CA 94947
4'15-899-1600 p
415-899-1601 f
wmast@pesenv-com
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